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   From: Margaret Brough <margfrances@bigpond.com>
To:
Date: 2/20/2012 2:18 pm
Subject: Moolarben Coal Complex Stage 2 _ Preferred Project Report: Project No: 08_0135

The Planning Minister
Hon Brad Hazzard

Please  give  consideration must be given to saving some of our Parks
It is understandable that the Mooralben CoalMine do not care what they 
do to our beautiful land as their focus is on the getting of money

  Surely you have the right and powerand the intestinal fortitude  to 
protect it for us and our  future generations

We hope we can rely on your sense of of what is real and important to all

Margaret Brough
42 Lindsay Road,
NORTH ROTHBURY

02 49381798


